
 

 

30 March 2020 

 

To whom it may, 

 

This is to advise you that the date of May 29, 2020 for our annual Knights of 
Columbus Ontario Charities lottery draw has been changed due to the COVID 19 
virus. The new date for the draw will be at 10am on Friday, October 30, 2020. All 
other information on your ticket remains the same.  

The 2020 KOFC lottery charity draw will take place at the Holiday Inn & 
Conference Centre in Burlington, Ontario.  

At this time, we would like to offer our sincerest gratitude for your ticket 
purchase which will go to one of many worthwhile and needy charities. 

We welcome your participation and hope you will continue to support the 
Charities lottery draw for many years to come.  

Its my privilege to thank each of you on behalf of those which will be blessed by 
your generosity. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

David Peters 
State Deputy  
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